
Hello Everyone! September 2020 Update 

 

Here are a few guidelines for our "New Normal" and way of doing business for now!      

Please read and follow 
 

 

1) Please wait in your vehicle or outside until your appointment time. There will 

be no waiting area. 

 

2) At this time only one client per esthetician, no large groups or friends allowed 

to stay and visit, at this time. 

 

3) Clients must WEAR a Mask for their entire service. We will also be wearing 

masks and sometime face shields. If you forget your mask or don't have one, 

we have some available. 

 

4) Clients must upon entering the Spa sanitize their hands. We will have a small 

table set up for this upon entry. 

 

5) No magazines or drinks will be offered during your service. 

 

6) If you or anyone you are around is sick, please rebook! 

 

7) Retail products still available for pickup or delivery. Please when you are in 

the Spa do not touch retail products or nail polishes. We will assist you. 

 

8) We will be cleaning and disinfecting EVERYTHING between clients, as well 

as offsetting start times for Ireland and Allison. 

 

9) We are currently offering all services!  With appropriate PPE for them as 

required. 

 

Thank you!! 

 

The Team at New Energy Wellness Spa 


